
You are invited!
You are invited to view the Jetty Road Glenelg Draft Masterplan and 
provide your feedback.

Your opinion is important so come along to one of our drop-in information 
sessions being held at Glenelg.

Share your view between Tuesday10 October and 
Monday 13 November 2017

Jetty Road East



Sessions at 71 Jetty Road, Glenelg (corner of Waterloo Street)
Tuesday 24 October 11am – 2pm (drop in anytime)
Wednesday 25 October 5:30pm – 8:30pm (drop in anytime)
Sunday 29 October 12:00pm – 2:00pm (drop in anytime) 

If you are unable to attend one of these meetings, please contact the project team on 
8229 9919 to arrange an alternative meeting time. 

Feedback can also be provided:
On our project website: yourviewholdfast.com/jettyroadglenelg

Post: ‘Yourview’ Jetty Road Masterplan ‘Reply Paid 61’ Brighton 5048

Email: mail@holdfast.sa.gov.au

In person at: 
Brighton Civic Centre, 24 Jetty Road Brighton 
Glenelg Library, 1 Colley Terrace Glenelg
Brighton Library, 26 Jetty Road Brighton

Come along to speak to the 
team at a morning, evening or 
weekend session  and see how 
aspects of the Draft Masterplan 
have been informed by your 
feedback.

/JettyRdGlenelg @JettyRdGlenelg/JettyRdGlenelg


